
Silver Jackets Meeting 

February 8, 2011 

Minutes 

Members Attending (38) George Cain, Walter Allen, Rose Jacobsen, Ian Gatland, 
Rena Brakebill, Sandra Thornton, Candy Carson, Sally Hammock, Mary Anne Salter, Jo 
McIver, Annette Satterfield, Maureen K. Glass, Jim Osborn, Ward Winer, Allen 
Garrison, Pat Davis, C.A. Johnston Folds, Harry T. Sullivan, Jamie Goode, Jerry 
Theusen, Cheryl L. Slater, Malcolm Gailey, Chris Mitchell, Earle Cagle, Steve 
Dickerson, Tom Akins, Sybil Small, Susan Keenan, Carol Gue, Bill Black, Len Parsons, 
Robert Green, Larry Webster, Bill Leslie,  Carol Heller, Jim Garner, Frank Roper, 
Carolyn Thorsen  
 
President Jo McIver called the meeting to order and welcomed one and all. 
 
Program 
 
Marilyn Sommers gave a fine presentation regarding her work as Director of the Living 
History Project at Georgia Tech. 

 
Business Meeting  

 
1. Annette Satterfield reported briefly on her recent meetings with the retirees 

organizations at Clayton State and Georgia Perimeter College and their meeting with 
Regent's staff regarding possible means for University System retired folks to have 
input into decisions of the Regents on matters concerning retirees. She reported that 
the Regent's folks believe the institutions to be adequately represented by their 
Presidents. 

2. Sandra Thornton asked that everyone begin thinking of possible uses of our 
endowment funds. 

3. President Jo McIver reminded all of that the next meeting is to be March 8. 
 

 
George Cain 
Secretary 


